
Join Friends of the 

Branch River as we 

host the amazing ROB 

ZIMMER OUTDOORS as 

he presents  “WILD   

EDIBLES” at Woodland 

Dunes Nature Center in  

lower meeting room 

THURSDAY AUG 10. 

12:00 Rob Zimmer presentation on 

Wild Edibles and samples! 

1 pm (after talk) Potluck Lunch  

2 pm hiking Woodland Dunes trails 

searching for Wild Edibles! 

Please let Emily Endter know (920)323 –3486 if you are interested in attending. We would 

love to have your favorite dish at our potluck too— please let me know what you want to 

bring!  We will have hamburgers and brats as the main course. Side dishes, desserts, snacks, 

and drinks are all welcome! FREE and OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!! Donations graciously appreci-

ated! 

A HUGE thank you to Wisconsin Public Service Foundation for your Grant to Friends of 

Branch River to help support our Summer Event!  Also to the West Foundation! 


